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July 17, 2020 

 

 

Michael J. Schmitt 

Executive Director 

Public Service Commission  

PO Box 615 

Frankfort, Kentucky 40602 

 

 

Re:  Crittenden-Livingston Water District 

Crittenden-Livingston AMR Meter Replacement Project  

Application for PSC Approval  

 

 

Dear Director: 

 

Enclosed is the application for approval for the Crittenden Livingston Water District to enter into a Fund C loan 

agreement with the Kentucky Infrastructure Authority.  This project will replace approximately 1400 meters 

within Livingston and Crittenden Counties with AMR meters.  The District wishes to replace the remaining 

meters that were not replaced with the original KIA Fund B loan in 2012 so that the entire district will have the 

same type of meters and radios, greatly reducing the time needed to read meters.  Please review the documents 

and let me know if there are any deficiencies. All items filed electronically are a true representation of the 

original documents to be filed at a later date with the Commission.  If you have any questions or require any 

further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

  
 

Kyle Cunningham 

Infrastructure Coordinator 

kyle.cunningham@ky.gov   
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